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Comments: I sincerely request that your department preserve more than 20,000 acres at the headlands of the

Rapid Creek Watershed which is sacred, Lakota  lands in the Black Hills. 

When will our government grant the respect due the Native Americans for their culture and patriotism in times of

need, such as war? 

Would it be sacrilegious for our government to grant mining privileges  on Christian cemeteries that are

contiguous? 

Isn't it time to stop dehumanizing our Native Americans for corporate prosperity? Don't we all belong to the

human race? 

Thank you for your attention to this crucial matter. 


